Subject: Your Promotion & User Consent
Awareness

Dear [Employee's Name],

We are excited to inform you that you have been promoted to [New Position] effective [Date].
Your hard work and dedication have not gone unnoticed, and we believe you are ready for this
new challenge.

As part of your new role, we encourage you to enhance your understanding of user consent and
awareness practices. It is crucial to prioritize user privacy and ensure compliance with data
protection regulations.

Please take some time to review the following resources:

e [Resource Link 1]
e [Resource Link 2]

If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to your manager or the HR department.
Congratulations once again on your promotion!

Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Company Name]



